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SANBORNTON BOARD OF SELECTMEN’S MINUTES
                                                            September 20, 2016 

Town Offices

The Board of Selectmen convened in regular session on Tuesday, September 20, 2016 at 
4:00 p.m. at the Town Offices. In attendance were Selectman John Olmstead and 
Selectman Karen Ober. Town Administrator, Katie Ambrose was not present.          

The meeting was opened at 4:03 p.m. Selectman Ober and Selectmen Olmstead met with Bill 
Tobin, Tom Salatiello and Katy (Wells) North as interested candidates to fill the vacant 
Selectmen’s seat. 

The Board asked each candidate a series of questions. Two more candidates will be interviewed 
tomorrow at the Selectmen’s regularly scheduled meeting. 

The meeting adjourned at 5:55 p.m.          

Respectfully submitted,
April Rollins, Administrative Specialist
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